Attachment 4

Eric Porter

From: William Collins

Sent: Thursday, September 21, 2023 1:11 PM

To: Eric Porter

Subject: RE: RFR - UPX 23-02, Extension for Use Permit UP 21-18, Brelji and Race Engineering

Consultants

Building has no comments for an extension.
Sincerely

Bill Collins, CBO, CASp

Chief Building Official

County of Lake

255 N. Forbes St.

Lakeport, CA 95453

707-263-2221 ex 38123 (Office)
william.collins@lakecountyca.gov

Certified

Comtuniation
Inspector

From: Eric Porter <Eric.Porter@lakecountyca.gov>

Sent: Thursday, September 21, 2023 12:40 PM

To: William Collins <William.Collins@lakecountyca.gov>; Scott DeLeon <Scott.DeLeon@lakecountyca.gov>; Pheakdey
Preciado <Pheakdey.Preciado@lakecountyca.gov>; Lori Baca <Lori.Baca@lakecountyca.gov>; Vance Ricks
<Vance.Ricks@lakecountyca.gov>; Autumn Lancaster <AlLancaster@lakecountyfire.com>; Wink, Mike @ CALFIRE
<Mike.Wink@fire.ca.gov>

Subject: RFR - UPX 23-02, Extension for Use Permit UP 21-18, Brelji and Race Engineering Consultants

Hi all,
The engineer working for Sunrise Mutual Water Company in Lower Lake has submitted an extension request for a major

use permit that was approved on September 18, 2021. The original approval was for improvements to the water
company’s facilities. If approved, this extension would be valid for a period of one year.



Eric Porter

From: Lori Baca

Sent: Thursday, September 21, 2023 1:45 PM

To: Eric Porter

Subject: RE: RFR - UPX 23-02, Extension for Use Permit UP 21-18, Brelji and Race Engineering

Consultants

Eric,

The parcels listed in UPX 23-02 are outside of any Special Districts service areas, no impact.

One. More. Day ©

Lori A. Baca

Customer Service Supervisor
Lori.Baca@lakecountyca. gov
O0ffice Number (707) 263-0119

Fax (707) 263-3836

From: Eric Porter

Sent: Thursday, September 21, 2023 12:40 PM

To: William Collins <William.Collins@lakecountyca.gov>; Scott DeLeon <Scott.DeLeon@lakecountyca.gov>; Pheakdey
Preciado <Pheakdey.Preciado@lakecountyca.gov>; Lori Baca <Lori.Baca@lakecountyca.gov>; Vance Ricks
<Vance.Ricks@lakecountyca.gov>; Autumn Lancaster <ALancaster@lakecountyfire.com>; Wink, Mike @CALFIRE
<Mike.Wink@fire.ca.gov>

Subject: RFR - UPX 23-02, Extension for Use Permit UP 21-18, Brelji and Race Engineering Consultants

Hi all,

The engineer working for Sunrise Mutual Water Company in Lower Lake has submitted an extension request for a major
use permit that was approved on September 18, 2021. The original approval was for improvements to the water
company’s facilities. If approved, this extension would be valid for a period of one year.

Please have any comments back to me within two weeks of the date of this notice.

Thanks,
Eric Porter



